



Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are really looking forward to continuing our Rock 2 Beat lessons again next year. If you are not already signed up to learn, we do have some spaces available starting with us in September for vocals, electric guitar, bass guitar, drums. If you are interested in Keyboard, there is a waiting list for this instrument.

These places are open to all current Year 4, 5 and 6.

If you would like to sign up for a place, please visit www.rock2thebeat.org.uk/signup to fill in the form, and we will be in touch soon to offer a place if there is one available.

To find out more about Rock 2 the Beat, please visit www.rock2thebeat.org.uk



"Rock 2 the Beat"

Our aim is to deliver expert tuition for children in contemporary Rock and Pop music, focusing on both individual skills and playing within an ensemble. The instruments taught as part of the project are electric guitar, bass guitar, keyboard, drums and voice. Teaching is via a mix of small group skills-based lessons and whole band ensemble sessions. Alongside this, a comprehensive set of resources are available to support learning outside of the sessions, which include song music, instructional videos, technical exercises and backing tracks to practise along to.

The programme is delivered by two experienced HMS teachers who have extensive experience not only in instrumental tuition but also in performance.

Rock 2 the Beat is delivered on a term-by-term basis with a performance at the end of each term, giving pupils the chance to showcase everything they have learnt to their peers, friends and family.

The cost of Rock 2 the Beat is £34.50 per month, which includes a minimum of 30 lessons per year, an instrument to take home and practise with and 24/7 access to all of the online resources.

Please sign up using this link: www.rock2thebeat.org.uk/signup

Kind Regards,

Emma Nunn and Henry Whitby

Rock 2 the Beat Practitioners - rock2thebeat@hms.hants.gov.uk



